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It is important to students with a brain injury, that they recieve the educational 

services they need to help them be successful in school.  

TBI is very different from other eligibilities as it can't always be seen. It is a 

neurological issues, caused by a extreme blow to the head.  

If we don't offer these people the services they need to be successfgul they will 

continue to fail throughout their years. 

We need to support and serve these folks!  


